
July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The end of a school year is a bittersweet moment, as we say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils, and 

watch them spread their wings, ready to join their respective secondary schools. We are very proud 

of all they have accomplished at Pinner Wood and wish them the very best in the next stage of their 

education.  

We also congratulate all the children for their achievements, whether they sat their phonics and 
SATs this year, applied themselves to learning, or stepped up to take part in the school activities and 
end of year performances: we are very proud of your efforts, progress and results.  

We say goodbye to Ms Copas and Ms Ahmed, who leave Pinner Wood this term: thank you for all 
your positive contributions and energy, and best of luck in your future endeavours.  

Thank you to staff and teachers at Pinner Wood for their dedication and work, from teaching the 
children, organising clubs, trips, and experiences, ensuring the site is safe and well resourced, and 
running the business side of the school. Thank you also to Friends of Pinner Wood for all their 
fundraising work throughout the year. This all benefits the children.  

Looking ahead, we have exciting news for September, as we will be opening a dedicated unit for 
children with mild learning difficulties. We have been working closely with the Local Authority to 
make this provision a success for the children it will serve, and can’t wait to see the difference it 
makes in our ability to support their needs and see them thrive.   

Wishing you a safe and happy summer holiday. 

Ophélie Barbet 

Chair of Governors 

To find out more about the Governing Body, what we do, our plans and our committees, please visit 
the school website or get in touch via our email address governors@pinnerwood.co.uk  

https://www.pinnerwood.harrow.sch.uk/page/governors/124681
mailto:governors@pinnerwood.co.uk

